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To: Planning Committee                                                                    Date: 28th October 2015  
 
  

Update on Development Management Statistics:  
Planning Applications Received and Decided in the period 01 April – 30 September 2015 
 
For Information  
Linkage to Corporate Plan 
Strategic Themes Protecting and Enhancing our Environments and 

Assets 
Lead Officer Denise Dickson 
Cost: (If applicable) N/A 

 
1.0 Background 

 
The ‘’Protocol for the Operation of the Planning Committee’ sets out the requirement to 
provide monthly updates on the number of planning applications received and decided.   
 

2.0 Details 
 

2.1 Annex 1 and 2 provide a list of planning applications received and decided respectively 
by Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council in the month of September.  
 

2.2 Table 1 below details the number of planning applications received by delegated or non-
delegated application category.  Although all applications received in the month of 
September were local applications, it is important to note, however, that there may be a 
number of those applications that, during the processing of the application, may change 
to the Planning Committee non-delegated category as a result of the criteria set out in 
Part B of the Scheme of Delegation, e.g. objections from more than 5 separate 
addresses being received to the proposed development or referred applications.   
 
 
Table 1 Applications Received in Q1, July, August and September 2015 
 

Applications Received Q1 July August September 
Local application 271 110 85 97 
Major application 22 2 1 0 
Total  291 112 86 97 

 
2.3 As is evident from Table 1, the number of applications received in September has 

increased by 14% when compared to the previous month.  Overall, when compared with 
Quarter 1 (April - June), the number of applications received in Quarter 2 (July – 
September) has increased by 1% (295 applications). The potential reason for the low 
numbers of major applications received is likely due to the requirement to notify the 
planning authority of the intention to submit a major application at least 12 weeks in 
advance of submission - Pre-Application Notice (PAN) - from 1st July 2015. 
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2.4 Table 2 below details the number of planning application decisions that issued in the 

month of September by Delegated decision or Non-Delegated decision and compares 
this with Quarter 1, July and August. 
 

2.5 The number of decisions issued has again risen.  In comparison to Quarter 1 (April – 
June), the number of decisions issued in Quarter 2 (July – August) has increased by over 
10% (256 decisions). 
 
 
Table 2 Planning Decisions Issued in Quarter 1, July, August and September 2015 
 

Applications Category Q1 July August September 
Delegated 215 101 57 87 
Non-Delegated 17 3 1 7 
Total  232 104 58 94 

 
 

3.0 Recommendation 
 

3.1 IT IS RECOMMENDED that the Planning Committee note the update on the number of 
planning applications received and decided in the month of September. 








































































